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From: David Hall =i i s
To: "psc@utah.gov” <psc@utah.gov>
Date: 4/23/2012 4:42 PM

Subject: Mountain sewer docket 11-097-03

As a homeowner in Huntsville, ! disagree with any special assessment. We have paid our bills faithfully
over many years and feel that a collection of back fees is not appropriate. No where else can companies
go back and collect funding from the past in this manner whether special assessments or atiorney fees,
we should not have to pay Owners do not have excess funding to pay this when it was not collected
during the time of service. Itis just wrong to ask this of owners

Also with new increase of 159%, is excessive. Nowhere are fees going up this quickly. At a minimum, the
fee increase should be graduated over the course of years in order for homeowners to secure the
additional funding needed to react to this change.

Thanks for addressing this issue.

David Hall . e




